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Dear contact.nickname,
 
Welcome to the University of Bath's International Arrivals Newsletter. We'll update
you with information and services for international students. In this newsletter, hear
about our orientation events and coach service. Plus some top tips from a current
international student.
 



Living in a New Culture

Our Living in a New Culture (LINC) programme takes place in September. LINC
includes online and in-person welcome events for all new international students.
We will help you settle into your life at Bath, get to know other students and
understand how things like banking and healthcare work in the UK.

Book now

https://www.bath.ac.uk/corporate-information/living-in-a-new-culture-linc-orientation-programme/
https://www.bath.ac.uk/corporate-information/living-in-a-new-culture-linc-orientation-programme/


Airport Coach Service

We are running a free coach service for new University of Bath students from
London Heathrow airport to campus, and onward travel to your individual
University accommodation.This service is running from 20 to 22 September.
 
Bookings are now open. You will need your flight details, Student ID and
username to book.
 
There are also Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) about this service. Find out
more about our luggage restrictions, and transport to private accommodation.
We also provide information about how to get to the University without using this
service.

Learn more and book now

https://www.bath.ac.uk/guides/book-the-airport-coach-service/
https://forms.office.com/e/AQVVY9GABJ
https://www.bath.ac.uk/guides/book-the-airport-coach-service/


Thinking ahead

If you are making plans for the year ahead, it's worth knowing that we run
many events and trips throughout the year, including during vacation
times. In particular, our popular Winter at Bath programme will be running
again this Christmas vacation.

See last year's programme

https://www.bath.ac.uk/campaigns/winter-at-the-university-of-bath/


The ultimate student checklist
A blog from a University of Bath student

Studying abroad can be a big move, and a bold one when you have not visited
the city beforehand. Student Sanjna  gives her top tips on what to do before
you leave, and after you get here,  in order to make your transition to Bath a
smooth one.

Read the blog

Follow us on social media

https://blogs.bath.ac.uk/be-well/2024/06/20/the-ultimate-international-student-checklist/
https://www.facebook.com/uniofbath
https://twitter.com/UniofBath
https://www.instagram.com/UniofBath
https://www.pinterest.com/UniofBath
https://www.youtube.com/UniofBath
https://vimeo.com/UniofBath
https://www.tiktok.com/@uniofbath
https://www.weibo.com/uobath
https://space.bilibili.com/3493138672912892
https://www.xiaohongshu.com/user/profile/62cfdd30000000000e00d543?
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